
 
To Members of the Assembly,  
 
I am so excited to announce that applications for McMaster Students Union delegates to 
OUSA’s Fall 2022 General Assembly are closed and that the hiring committee has 
selected 10 delegates to represent the MSU. General Assembly will be held at 
Laurentian University from October 27th – October 30th. I am requesting that the 
Student Representative Assembly ratify the following 10 delegates.  
 

The delegates are: 

 

Simranjeet Singh 

Sarphina Chui 

Myra Godara  

Akanksha Sharma  

Yusra Hassan  

Jazzlyn Abbott 

Kerry Yang  

Trisha Y 

Kiran Bassi 

Elizabeth Wong 

 

The 3 papers that will be coming to Fall GA for approval: Tuition, Student Employment, 

and Ancillary & Incidental Fees. The delegates and I will be reviewing these papers and 

gathering student feedback on the issues so that we can best represent the voices of 

the MSU. At GA, we will work with other OUSA member schools to encourage healthy 

discussions and debate before voting in favour of passing these papers. I look forward 

to working with the delegates and am confident that they will represent the MSU well in 

Sudbury! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

. 

MEMO 
From the office of the… 

Vice-President (Education) 

TO: Members of the Student Representative Assembly 

FROM: Elizabeth Wong, Vice-President (Education) 

SUBJECT: OUSA Fall 2022 General Assembly Delegate Ratification 

DATE: July 11, 2022 



Elizabeth Wong 
Vice-President (Education) 

 


